Craig, Sondra

From: Alysa Remsburg <remsburga@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 12:25 PM

To: ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External; Reynolds, Mitch

Subject: support of #22-0977: Resolution declaring a climate emergency, committing to policies

that reduce greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions and accelerating the clean energy
transition, and supporting intergovernmental cooperation to reduced GHG emissions

Dear Council Members,

Please make a statement about our city's understanding of climate change urgency by passing the climate
emergency resolution. Current events such as floods, droughts, and heat waves show that now is the time to
severely limit greenhouse gas emissions. This resolution will reiterate our pledge to take action and prepare the way
for the city's climate action plan coming later this year. It will connect us to the millions of people who are working to
declare a global climate emergency. Please pass this resolution rather than sticking with the status quo simply
because it had been easier and more profitable in the past. Our world- including the Driftless region- is changing.

Thanks for your service to the community.
Alysa Remsburg
225 17th Place S

La Crosse WI 54601



